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Sale of Palmer-Moreno

House for $1

Contact Information:

For information on the Palmer-Moreno House, or to schedule a viewing, please contact:

Norco City Hall Planning Division

(951) 270-5662

The Palmer-Moreno House is located at 1550 Second Street in the City of Norco. The home is a Craftsman-style home built circa 1908 with ties to historical equestrian interests of the City. The house is being offered for sale at $1 to any qualified purchaser that can:

1) Demonstrate possession of the financial resources and then commit to moving the house by January 1, 2009.

2) Demonstrate possession of, or legal control of, an appropriate relocation lot.

3) Demonstrate the financial resources and commit to restoring the home by a date to be determined.

The City is looking to have the exterior of the house refurbished to its original Craftsman design with the same features and materials that existed then. Flexibility for modern materials and amenities on the inside of the house will be made, but efforts should still include the use of period design features as much as possible. Once relocated and restored, the City intends to designate the house as a landmark.

Any relocation or refurbishment of the house will have to meet current Building Division requirements and standards of the 2007 California Building Code
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All purchase proposals, including proof of the above listed criteria, must be received at Norco City Hall, 2870 Clark Avenue, Norco, CA 92860 By Thursday, October 23, 2008

